
Concern over ABC privatisation 
 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
 
I am writing to explain how greatly concerned I am about the changes proposed to the content 
of the ABC. 
 
My quality of life, my feeling of community and continual learning is promoted and nurtured 
by ABC programs. 
 
I am convinced that to maintain its unique qualities the ABC needs to be less dependent on 
outsourced programming. 
 
The ABC should be nurtured and funded so that it has strong specialist units to produce high 
quality and genuinely local in-house programming. 
 
The ABC should not be exposed to the whims of commercialised evaluations that other less 
informative, community capacity building and vital media outlets are. 
 
Please consider the benefits and strengths that the ABC represents, it is a vital part of my life 
as it exists within the community of Australia. 
 
Thank you for reading my passionate and heartfelt thoughts about the direction of the ABC. 
 
Daniella Greenwood 
 


